
March 29,20 10 

Mr. Wade Youngblood, Principal 
Waskom Elementary School 
Waskom, Texas 

Dear Mr. Youngblood, 

Please accept this letter as resignation of my position as Teacher. My husband has been transferred to 
Houston. 

I have really enjoyed working with you and the staff here at Waskom Elementary. If we are still waiting for 
the house to sell when the new year begins I am willing to help in anyway that I can. 

Again, it has been a pleasure working here. 

Sincerely 

C w  Id(& Cl&3d 
Cheryl Williamson 



April 09, 2010 

Mr. Stuart Musick 
Principal 
Waskom High School 
Waskom, Texas 

Dear Mr. Musick, 

After much consideration I have decided to  retire. I will not be returning to  Waskom High 
School for the 2010-2011 school year. 

I have been teaching since 1969, and enjoyed every year of it. Especially the last four years at 
Waskom High School. But all good things must come to  an end. I am looking for a new 
adventure in retirement. 

Sincerely, 

. LJ& 

Gerald Webb 


